
 

 

THE NEXT STEP EVENT GOES ONLINE 

Taking place from Thursday 20th - 27th August 2020 

on Facebook. 

  

This year it will be taking place online. The Next Step Event is aimed at 16 - 

19 year olds, to promote live vacancies, college course places and training 

opportunities. This year the event will take place from Thursday 20th – 27th 

August 2020. Young people will be invited to the event via email in the next 

month. Young people and their parents/carers will be able to join us at the 

virtual Next Step event to: 

  

• Access live apprenticeship vacancies and courses. 

  

• Chat online to exhibitors involved and access question and answer 

sessions. 

  

• Chat with C&K Careers advisers online who will be on hand to 

answer any questions young people and their parents may have 

about their next steps. 

 


